



PROUD OF THIS KNIGHT! 

Matt graduated from St. Brigid School 6th grade in June 1995.
From St. Brigid School he attended Central Middle School for

 7-8th grades. He then went on to Midland High School graduating
in 2001. After high school graduation Matt

attended Michigan State University. He graduated in 2005 with a
BA in computer technology. Matt has worked in a variety IT

positions most recently for Insite Business Solutions in Zeeland,
Michigan.



Matt married Emily DePew (Midland) December 28, 2007. They

have 2 children; Charlotte was born in 2013 and Luke was born in
2016. An accomplishment of Matt’s he is most proud of is being an

Eagle Scout. Matt enjoys biking and spending time with his
family. When asked about his memories of St. Brigid School, Matt

replied, “I enjoyed (for the most part) having my mother as my
4th grade teacher.” Matt currently lives in Jenison, Michigan.
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